From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Mary Lance
<act@fwwatch.org>

Sent: Friday, December 01, 2017 1:14 PM

To: Makita Hill

Subject: Fracking is a real danger. Please listen to this podcast.
Dec 1, 2017

Makita HIill

Dear Hlll,

Re: the Sandoval Co. ordinance on fracking, | hope that you will listen to this podcast with a professor from Colorado
State.
Thank you.

https://davemarash.com/2017/11/28/tuesday-11-28-jenny-nakai-university-colorado-boulder-fracking-wastewater-
wells-earthquakes-colorado-new-
mexico/?utm_source=Here+%26+There+Listener+Newsletter&utm_campaign=a24cb46583-

EMAIL CAMPAIGN_2017 11 30&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_5b8eb91711-a24cb46583-96950261

| urge you to protect your constituents by denying the Sandoval Oil & Gas Ordinance and returning it to Planning &
Zoning.

Sincerely,

Ms. Mary Lance
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